
October 2018

Commanders Comments

It seems like I just wrote the last newsletter.

This year is going to be over before long. We had a 
very busy month last month and everything went 
quite well.  The chicken BBQ went okay with the 
lack of workers. The post appreciation day went 
good and the Honor Guard fish fry as was the Steak
Fry and Burritos.

October 1 is the first day of  bow season.  Good luck
to all you bow hunters.

The fish fry is the 5th. Steak Fry is the 13th., which 
I'm sure we will need help and burrito's the 27. 
(Cancelled)

We are having Thanksgiving Dinner and need 
donations.  Turkeys, potatoes, and dessert, and 
help. We will get a list of what we need on paper. 
We have a jar for Thanksgiving monies for supplies 
like turkeys and vegetables. 

Dick Mouthaan passed as you have already heard. 
He was a pillar to the post.

Sorry the newsletter was delayed.  I was on the sick
roster.  It feels good to be on the mending end. I am 
trying to put a steak fry together for the weekend of 
the 13th. the snow birds are starting to leave, so 
that means cold weather is around. I'll close this so 
Dan can get it copied off. 

God Bless our troops at home and abroad.
Larry Reid,
VFW 4249 Commander

Presidents Corner

I hope that Joanne is feeling better at this time. Take
care of yourself and get well. Our thoughts and 
prayers are with you and hoping for a speedy 
recovery! or two and possibly get a discount.

A big thanks goes out to our crew who did an 
awesome job as usual at our September fish fry!! 
Thank you for your effort!

This is great time of the year with Fall and hunting 
season almost upon us. Good luck to all and be 
safe!

The Auxiliary will be having their monthly fish fry or 
wings or shrimp, Friday, October 5th, from 5:00-
7:00. These will continue throughout the year on the
first Friday of each month.

The Auxiliary will be holding their monthly meeting 
Monday, October 8th @ 7:00. 

The Auxiliary will be having a bake sale, October 
3rd this month. Donations are kindly accepted.

Keep an eye on the activities calendar and come 
and help and participate when you can. 

Auxiliary membership forms are in the Auxiliary 
folder at the Post.  We’re looking forward to having 
more people joining the Auxiliary. The cost of a 
single year membership is $26 and a life 
membership is available and the cost varies 
depending on your age. 

We are looking forward to getting new members and
working with all of you at the different activities.

Jim O’Neil
President



STINKY14 MOCA News

As you all probably already know, Joanne has 
recently been in the hospital and is now home 
doing better. We will let her speak for herself 
when she is up to it.

AMVETS Post 4250

AMVETS Post 4250 has accepted the 
resignation of James Hart as Commander. The 
October meeting saw the ascension of Eugene 
Kovach to Commander from his position of 2nd 
Vice Commander. He will be contributing to the 
newsletter in the November addition. 


